
 

 

 
 

Bethel is Honoring its Service Members! 
 

Bethel is introducing a Hometown Heroes Banner Program as a living tribute for our 
community to honor past and present members of the Armed Forces. 

 
If you know of a loved one that you would like to honor, please feel free to contact us at: 
 

Town of Bethel 
Clifford J. Hurgin Municipal Center 

1 School Street 
Bethel, Connecticut 06801 

(203) 794-8501 
 

 
Lee Teicholz (203) 512-3059 

info@bethelhometownheroes.org 
William Hagan (203) 313-5213 
haganwilliam87@gmail.com 

http://www.bethelhometownheroes.org/ 
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